
From: Webmaster  
Sent: November-09-13 5:52 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0321 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I notice there are a lot of applications for rate increases and I realize some are necessary, but it 
seems easier for power companys to get more money from the general public, then to create cut 
backs across the board within them selves. It is very upsetting to go to work every day and see 
missuse of public money, Like 6 hydro trucks sitting at the local Breakfast restaurant getting 
Paid to have Breakfast, What happens for lunch, Maybe travel time from the field to the nearest 
restaurant.  
What ever happened to bag lunch let alone Breakfast. You can only squeeze so much out of a 
public that deals with cut backs everyday.  
You've just about saturated the increases.  
Please do not reply with (our people work hard in a dangerous environment) We also work hard 
in even more dangerous environments.  
Cheers raveondave. 
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